
 

 

 

                                                                                                                                                September 30, 2024  

To, 
 The Manager- Listing Department  
BSE Limited  
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers,  
Dalal Street, Fort,  
Mumbai- 400 001  
 
                                                                  BSE scrip code: 526159  

Subject: Intimation for Closure of Trading Window. 

Dear Sir/Madam,  

This is to inform you that as per the Company's Code of Conduct for prevention of Insider Trading 

framed in accordance with the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015, the Trading 

window for dealing in securities of the Company will be closed for all the Officers and Designated 

Employees (including Directors and Auditors) with effective from 01st October, 2024 till 48 hours 

after declaration of Unaudited Financial Result for the quarter and half year ended on 30th 

September, 2024. 

 The date of the Board Meeting to consider and approve the unaudited financial results for the 

quarter and half year ended on 30th September, 2024 will be intimated to you in due course of time.  

You are requested to kindly take above information on your records.  

Thanking You,  

Yours faithfully, 

For Nikhil Adhesives Limited 

 

 

Mr. Rajendra Sanghavi  
Director 
DIN: 00245637 
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